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READ Page 9 - if you read nothing else in this Newsletter,
READ page 9 - it could save your life. 
Page 9 is about Steve James' National Charity 
for 2023-24 - Prostate Cancer UK. 

A dear friend of mine from Southampton 
41 Club, Bob Musker, tragically died last week. 
Please don't add to the statistics - read it 
and learn, and please do Keep Safe.

In other news....My term of office as your 
National Comms & I.T. Officer ends at Jersey 
Conference after 4 years (having been 
extended by a year due to the Pandemic). 
So this will be your last Newsletter from me. 

I set out to help move the Association forward so that it can be in a better
place for those on the journey with our great club. The highlights of this
movement have been around improving our systems and use of
technology, improving our communications so we can reach more people
and help them engage more with each other, all with a focus on
delivering value for money for members’ capitation. 

I think the highlights of my term have been the improvements made in
this monthly newsletter which many confuse with the Magazine now. In
short, I believe we have more engagement with our members now than
at any time in the history of the Association – and I look forward to this
continuing to improve still further. 

In terms of features, I look in particular to the free Zero Suicide Alliance
training in suicide prevention, which I featured in several magazines. This
led to it being adopted by a major Police Service after one of our
member’s (a serving officer) brought it to their attention. I am also proud
of the May 2021 supplement on “How to Die Well” (see
tinyurl.com/41clubwell ) which had fantastic feedback. Also the members
wellbeing projects we launched in particular Buddyline. 

So enjoy this Newsletter and do make David Chard’s life easier when he
succeeds me by sending him articles and stories to feature. My final
Magazine should be landing in your email in-box or door step before the
AGM, 

IN THIS 
NEWSLETTER

Don Mullane, 
National Communications and IT Officer 
London Old Tablers' Society

Don
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Welcome to the March Newslettter

Bob Musker



A relaxed evening with Market Harborough 41 Club with Regional
Rep, Andy Waring as we adopted a pirate themed wine tasting event
by Club member Duncan. It had a Mediterranean theme as we
sailed around the various countries tasting wines from Portugal,
Spain, France, Italy and Greece. Many thanks to Chairman Ian and
the inimitable Ralph Preston. Once again, if we look inside our clubs,
we have so many resources that can produce excellent evenings like
this.

After a constructive Board Meeting in Bradford, Council got together
for the third of our quarterly meetings held during the year. A
bunch of amazing lads brought together a body of work to bring
forward to the 41 Club AGM in Jersey. When presenting John Kilshaw
with his National Councillor Gong, he swiped the President’s gavel
and a Facebook Page was instantly added by that scoundrel, Rory
Tompsett. If you want to follow the journey to Jersey, you can find it
at National Presidents Gavel on tour 2023.

As I have hit my next milestone collecting for my Presidential
Charity, Round Table Children’s Wish, I had my head shaved by Vicki
Carter-Bland who bid £50. Rory Tompsett decided that she was
being too gentle and promptly handed over £20 to go for the more
brutal approach. If you want to sponsor you can do so at the
following link. https://gofund.me/93b78673 

In the evening, I attended Heather 
Parry’s Presidential Ball for her 
Charity, Re-engage. Heather and 
her team did an amazing job 
in challenging circumstances to 
produce a fabulous evening 
for so many.Apologies to RTBI
President Matt and Polly for photobombing an otherwise great
photo, but it was one of those nights.I am absolutely delighted that
the evening was such a great success for Heather, as we have
developed a great friendship over the year.

Yours in Continued Friendship & Continued Tabling,

Jim Conway

An excellent night at Lichfield 41 Club President’s Night at the
Boar’s Head near Sudbury. An event put on by the Club President,
much to the relief of the Club Chairman. Terry arranged a
fabulous meal in a great hotel and a casino to boot. I used all my
James Bond skills to turn $100 of play money into $0 in no time at
all. Great to catch up with friends old and new. Especially Tony
Freeman and Len Harvey.

A superb speaker event at Brentwood 41 Club. Lindsey the Prison
Governor at Chelmsford regaled us with tales from inside the nick
with celebrity, the infamous and the downright evil. There were
many facts revealed about why cleaning is the most sought after
job, how drugs are smuggled in to prisons and the bizarre things
you can buy. It was good to be accompanied by Regional Rep
Jason Thomson, where Tangent were invited.Many thanks to my
superb hosts, Geoff and Liz.

A fascinating night at Loughborough, where the ceiling in the
Beaumanor Hall began falling on the guests. Having been
impressed by Terry producing an app to toss the coin at the
Lichfield President’s Night heads and tails, I downloaded it for my
moment in the spotlight, hosting the same game. I know it
sounds a bit geeky, but when you are holding a microphone,
tossing coin and having to catch it 
without it falling to the ground, rolling 
along the floor and under a table, 
the mockery soon turned to people 
asking me what it was called after
I conducted a successful competition. 
At one point of the evening, the 
President’s gong got kidnapped and 
would only be returned if I adopted 
a down with the kids pose with the
 perpetrators.

https://gofund.me/93b78673


Once a Tabler always a Tabler. I am continuing the journey started by my fellow LOTS member, John Shuter, in
1945. It isn’t about accepting the status quo, it’s about moving the Association and its members forward and
about bringing Round Tablers with us, because our journey today is their journey tomorrow – it’s about
adopting, adapting and improving the best ideas for all our tomorrows. 

“May you live in interesting times”, and these are certainly interesting times. 41 Club is experiencing a profound
demographic shift with our members living longer and quality of life is improving too. The secret to the ongoing
life and vibrancy of 41 Club is ultimately linked to the vibrancy of Round Table. 

Whilst Round Table numbers have declined to levels unfamiliar to our generation, there’s no reason why it
shouldn’t grow again in the future. The secret to our longevity as an association is to work side-by-side with
Table to help make it as attractive to new recruits as it was to us when we joined. 

I have great connections across the Round Table Family being the Re-Founding Chairman of City of London
Round Table and count the incoming President, Secretary of RTBI and a candidate for Vice, as friends. 

Additionally, if I am elected as your Vice President, my PLC contains a mix of Past Round Table Presidents and
with Gill Preston as Tangent Liaison I will ensure I work side-by-side with all members of the Round Table
Family.  

Other: In addition to communicating with you on a regular basis; I am a Scout Leader and, despite my age, a
Breast Cancer widower. I marshalled at Covid vaccination clinics and served as a Volunteer Vaccinator with St
John’s Ambulance. 

Brief details of when you joined Round Table and 41 Club, 
and any offices held within either organisation.






I am a proud and passionate member of three 41 Club’s, supporting not only 41 Club but all the Associations of
the Round Table Family.

I am privileged to have been given the opportunity as a member to visit many clubs both locally, nationally and
internationally. These opportunities have provided me with many unforgettable experiences, which I have
embraced and learnt from. These experiences have allowed me to support and enhance my local community,
given me the chance to meet new people and develop lifelong friendships. 

The last few years have been unprecedented times, providing challenges for all member Associations, we must
reach out to all our members to ensure that they are supported. Engagement with all members is key to
reviewing, stabilising and then enabling our Association to grow. 

My goal is to continue developing opportunities for us all to enjoy each other’s company, allow us to expand
our horizons and support each other with cluster meetings, Regional and National events or dinners. 

For the past 4 years, I have been honoured to represent the membership of Region 6, as their National
Councillor, this year I was elected by my fellow Councillors to represent them at Board meetings in the role of
National Council Liaison Officer. 

Helen Keller is quoted as saying “Alone, we can do so little; together we can do so much”. I will attend any club
or event that I am invited to, listen to your ideas and opinions, take them to the National Council to enhance
the Association for all members. Working together we can improve our great Association, allowing it to grow
whilst preserving its unique place in our society.

I sincerely thank you for taking the time to read and consider my nomination for your National Vice President.

Brief details of when you joined Round Table and 41 Club, 
and any offices held within either organisation.



My first taste of international Tabling happened very quickly after joining Wimbledon Round Table in 1998.
Before I knew what I was letting myself in for I was on a plane to Brussels and my first ever European numbers
meeting. Suffice to say that weekend was an eye-opener and since then I’ve not looked back as I have managed
to travel all over the world in my time in 41 Club and Round Table. Making friends for life, experiencing
different cultures and foods (HYM Morocco 2018 a case in point!) are memories to be treasured for ever. 

These reasons above are the main drivers for why I am standing for the post of IRO. I have a passion for
international 41 and would love to see more 41 Clubs take the opportunity now that the world is opening up
again, to experience the international aspect of the 41 Club family. With GB&I having the international
presidency and hosting the 41 Club International AGM in 2023, this is time to take full advantage and get more
clubs involved. 

My aims whilst in post are to encourage clubs to twin with a club abroad and to be the point of contact for
facilitating contacts between ourselves and clubs abroad. I will of course represent GB&I at the HYM and ½-
yearly international meetings and other international AGMs, bring back best practice and act as first point of
contact for overseas visitors.

I am looking forward to seeing a YAP tour of the UK come to fruition this year and to continue tours every year
and also making sure that we have participants on YAP tours being offered abroad. 

I am very excited to be representing GB&I as IRO, it would be great to see new and old faces accompany me on
my travels.

Brief details of when you joined Round Table and 41 Club, 
and any offices held within either organisation.



I am a member of Reading Valley, ISIS and Andy Pandy’s 41 clubs and for the past 4 years I have been National
Councillor for Region 20, Thames Valley.

Comms and IT have a key role in the development and efficiency of the Association. Each of the areas within
the role depend on one another. If communication is the lifeblood, IT is the function enabling both
communication and management systems. Both are equally dependent on each other and essential to the day
to dayday-to-day operation, development and growth of the clubs.

Communication has to be a 2-way street, National Council to the members and visa versa. There has to be
interaction and understanding of members requirements, views, shared successes and reviewing of
disappointments. All are dependent on clear communication being available and being in regular contact.

We should review our current arrangements and update our website to become more dynamic, easy to use
and view, providing all the services required by members, including updates on future events at both national
and club level. 

Continuing with the magazine and newsletters but also considering improvements and analysing how we
deliver these to you the members, through all delivery channels.

IT in this changing world has to deliver the above, andabove and be aware of opportunities to improve. I
believe we need 2 committees, one for Communication and the other IT; working jointly to produce a 3 year
plan. This has to be fully costed with all alternatives being  investigated, including providers and systems, and
new opportunities such as, an app with links to club finder.

Identifying your needs and working with the Board, National Council, and National Council committees,
delivering what you and your clubs want, by listening and obtaining your views, thus ensuring we can move
forward positively with confidence.

Brief details of when you joined Round Table and 41 Club, 
and any offices held within either organisation.



Prostate cancer is the most common cancer in men.
More than 52,000 men are diagnosed with prostate cancer every year on average – that's 143 men every day.
Every 45 minutes one man dies from prostate cancer – that's more than 12,000 men every year.
1 in 8 men will be diagnosed with prostate cancer in their lifetime.
Around 475,000 men are living with and after prostate cancer.

Prostate cancer is the most common cancer in men and Prostate Cancer UK (the largest men’s health charity in the UK) has one simple
ambition - to save and improve the lives of those men affected by prostate cancer through funding lifesaving research and supporting
men and their families.

Currently, there’s no routine screening programme for men and this needs to change. Screening programmes for breast cancer have had
a positive impact on women’s health, and Prostate Cancer UK believe men deserve the same. 

They’re the driving force in prostate cancer research in the UK, investing millions into research to find better ways to diagnose prostate
cancer and improve treatments to help men live long and live well. They work with the NHS to make sure men get access to these
breakthrough tests and treatments, and influence government decision makers to improve men’s outcomes and experiences.

Prostate Cancer UK helps men make informed choices about prostate cancer. They spread the word about who is at risk of prostate
cancer, especially to those at higher risk, through their award-winning online Risk Checker tool. Their Specialist Nurse service and health
information provide vital support for people living with prostate cancer.

“I’d like to thank Steve for choosing to support Prostate Cancer UK and Prostate Cymru during his presidency. We’re looking forward to
what Steve has planned for the coming year and we hope that it’ll forge a strong and lasting partnership between the two charities. 

Supporters like Steve, and the 41 Club play a vital part in raising awareness of prostate cancer, especially amongst men who may be at
a higher risk. Reaching these men and helping them make an informed choice about their prostate cancer risk is an important part of
our strategy. 

The impact of the support from Steve and the 41 Club will go beyond fundraising and will help us create a future where more men get
diagnosed early and are cured of their cancer and those diagnosed late live longer with kinder, better treatments.”

Chiara De Biase, Director of Supporting and Influencing, Prostate Cancer UK

Prostate cancer – facts and figures
Across the UK

What is the prostate?
The prostate is a gland. It is usually the size and shape of a walnut and grows bigger as you get older. It sits underneath the bladder and
surrounds the urethra, which is the tube that carries urine (wee) out of the body. The prostate's main job is to help make semen – the
fluid that carries sperm.

What is prostate cancer?
Prostate cancer can develop when cells in the prostate start to grow in an uncontrolled way.

Some prostate cancer grows too slowly to cause any problems or affect how long you live. Because of this, many men with prostate
cancer will never need any treatment.

But some prostate cancer grows quickly and is more likely to spread. This is more likely to cause problems and needs treatment to stop it
spreading.

Signs and symptoms
Prostate cancer that’s contained inside the prostate (called localised prostate cancer or early prostate cancer) doesn’t usually cause any
symptoms. That's why it's important to know about your risk.

But some men might have some urinary problems. These can be mild and happen over many years and may be a sign of a benign
prostate problem, rather than prostate cancer.

Find out more information about the possible symptoms of prostate cancer.

If you think you might be at risk of prostate cancer or are experiencing any symptoms, visit your GP or speak to our Specialist
Nurses.

Are you at risk?

In the UK, about 1 in 8 men will get prostate cancer in their lifetime.

Prostate cancer mainly affects men over 50, and your risk increases with age. The risk is even higher for black men and men with a family
history of prostate cancer.

You can find more information about your risk and about prostate cancer on our website. 

Prostate Cancer UK is Steve James's National Charity for 2023-24

Overview of Prostate Cancer UK

https://prostatecanceruk.org/risk-checker
https://prostatecanceruk.org/prostate-information/further-help/other-prostate-problems/
https://prostatecanceruk.org/prostate-information/about-prostate-cancer/prostate-cancer-symptoms/
https://prostatecanceruk.org/get-support/our-specialist-nurses/
https://prostatecanceruk.org/prostate-information/are-you-at-risk
https://prostatecanceruk.org/prostate-information/about-prostate-cancer
https://prostatecanceruk.org/prostate-information/about-prostate-cancer






Not Long Now! This is my final update before welcoming you to the 41 Club & Tangent National Conference in Jersey. If you are reading
the monthly 41 Cub or Tangent Newsletters in early March there is now less than 28 days before 2023 National Conference, or if you
are reading this in the Spring Magazine then I hope you are already packing your bags. We look forward welcoming you to 2023 Jersey
Conference!
   Bookings Closed except Airport Transfers: Bookings for everything except Airport Transfers closed at end of February. My last
Conference update article published early January this year and my email circular sent middle of January to delegates booked by then
warned anything you wanted must be booked before end of February. Sorry, we are unable to accept any more orders for the various
functions & other items, except the Airport-Merton Hotel Transfer & Merton Hotel-Airport Transfer (these can still be booked for any
date before or after Conference) which we have kept open for booking until 24 March.
    What to Pack: You don’t need to bring your proverbial “kitchen sink” to Conference, every Merton bedroom has a basin! For those
staying at Merton Hotel we recommend you pack swimwear and for fitness pack sports-wear to enjoy Merton’s Aquadome facilities
and hopefully shedding a few pounds you might gain during our evening functions. And make sure to pack your black-tie dinner suit /
evening dress for the Joint Presidents Ball on Friday evening and your “Treasure Island” fancy dress for Saturday evenings party. Did
you know a black-tie function accessories may include a semi-formal homburg, bowler, or boater hat? Get them packed, gentlemen!
     Flying to Jersey: Either a passport or a driving licence with photo ID is required by airlines, but when you arrive there is no queuing
to get through Jersey’s immigration control because Jersey is part of the “Common Travel Area” with the United Kingdom. After landing
at Jersey Airport there is usually a short wait in Jersey Airport Baggage Hall to collect any hold bags.
    Airport Welcome Desk: After exiting the Baggage Hall in the Arrivals Hall we have a Welcome Desk manned 8.30 am to 6.00pm on
Thursday 29 March and Friday 30 March by friendly Jersey 41 Club & Round Table members. They will greet you and guide you on your
way. At any other time if you have booked the Airport-Merton transfer look for a Tantivy Blue Coach driver holding a card with your
name/s or find them in the short-stay car park outside the Arrivals Hall.
     Jersey Airport / Merton Hotel Transfers: If you have booked and paid for Airport-Merton Hotel and/or Merton Hotel-Airport
transfer/s but have not yet advised your arrival / departure dates, flight code and landing / take-off times to our online response form
(even if you have already advised these by other means) please can you submit the details here 2023 Conference Flights without
further delay.
      Sailing to Jersey: I wish you the best of luck hoping you experience a smooth sailing, good weather and calm seas. After driving off
the Condor ferry going to Merton Hotel at second roundabout above La Route de Liberation turn right, join middle lane going through
tunnel then keep going eastwards towards Gorey. After exiting tunnel go straight around roundabout and drive through three sets of
traffic lights (providing they are green) arriving at Georgetown, take left hand lane through fourth traffic lights and after 215 metres
turn sharp left into Belvedere Hill (which is one-way), drive up hill to top where you will find Merton Hotel entrance on left-hand side,
but keep on going beyond Aquadome & disabled parking on right hand side before getting to Merton hotel car-park on right hand side.
If you are bringing a vehicle & will need a parking please call Merton Hotel in advance on 01534 724231 or 01534 754304.    
      Menus & Drinks Pre-Orders: The Thursday Welcome Party dinner is self-service buffet in Merton Hotel’s Belvedere Restaurant.
They are providing alternative dishes suitable for dietary requirements / allergies. They will have drinks waiters taking orders during
the evening and there will be a pay-bar serving drinks.
      For the Friday & Saturday dinners: At the Royal Showground in early March you will receive our circular email with a form
attached giving the menu & drinks options, requesting you complete the order form & return this to Harpers Catering (our catering &
drinks suppliers for these evenings) advising your menu choice, drinks pre-orders and any dietary requirements / allergies. You must
include your payment card details for any drinks pre-orders, from which Harpers will debit cost. In the event you do not reply to
Harpers Catering you will be served their default menu option and you will have to order & pay for drinks on the evening which is likely
to involve a delay waiting to be served. If you have not seen our email about pre-orders please can you call Conference Hotline (below).
       Conference Registration: All delegates are required to register their arrival at Merton Hotel to collect their Welcome Bags and,
most importantly, your Conference Badge identifying which Evening Functions, Excursions, Airport-Merton Hotel & Merton Hotel-
Airport transfers, 41 Club Lunch & Tangent Afternoon Tea you have booked / paid to which you will be allowed entry. If you are staying
at another hotel or with family / friends you must still visit Merton Hotel to register, otherwise you won’t have your Conference Badge.
The Conference Registration desks will be signposted after Merton Hotel’s Reception desk, located in the East Lobby Bar area, and will
be open 12.00pm to 6.00pm on Thursday 29 March and 9.00am to 4.30pm on Friday 30 March. Anyone arriving on Saturday 1 April will
be able to register in the Star Room Foyer (one floor below Reception) at the 41 Club AGM registration desks.
      Conference Hotline: In case you need any assistance, encounter any problems or get lost somewhere the Conference hotline is my
mobile telephone number 07797 740420. If you need help don’t hesitate in calling me, I’m available to help you - except after midnight!
     I look forward to welcoming you to Jersey in 2023 and enjoying your company, when we will provide you with another great fun
National Conference to remember.

Yours in Continued Friendship,

Paul W. Harding
Jersey 2023 Conference Chairman, Mobile: 07797 740420 Email: chairman-jersey2023@41clubevents.co.uk

National Conference 2023 
Jersey 30th Mar to 2nd Apr

Conference Final Update

https://jersey23.41clubevents.co.uk/flight-information/
mailto:chairman-jersey2023@41clubevents.co.uk


'Round Table Childrens Wish' has been our 
National President Jim Conway's chosen charity this year 

and during this time a number of clubs 
have kindly donated monies raised to RTCW. 



A number of 41 Club members are also Ambassadors for the charity and assist in making a child's wish come true.




To complete Jim's year Des Fulcher is holding a 
"one-off" Raffle at the Jersey AGM and we would like to request 

that you make a contribution. 



This could be a cash donation from your Club, a gift 
or perhaps you have a member or contact who is able to grant a wish.



RTCW Charity Manager Mike Turner is eager to present this charity to 41 Club groups.

RTCW was originally formed by members of Bournemouth Round Table, 
but remains independent creating unique wishes for children with life threatening illnesses. 

Maybe your club could invite Mike to be a guest speaker, helping to make more wishes happen.



Funds raised by any club or individuals can be utilised for local wishes in their areas, 
affording opportunity for members to help deliver and present them too.



If this is something your Club could assist with, please contact Mike Turner mike@rtcw.org  



About Round Table Children’s Wish 

The charity was founded in 1990 by members of Round Table and is one of two charities to
carry the Round Table name.
 
RTCW grant wishes for children between the ages of 4 to 17 who are suffering with a life-
threatening illness. 

The children helped by the charity are often struggling with draining treatments and
endless hospital visits. The charity gives them something to look forward to at the times
they need it most, and gives them and their families’ special memories, to treasure when
times do get tough.

We pride ourselves on our supportive and caring approach to the granting of Wishes. We
do our very best to make sure that every Wish has been handcrafted’ in its own special way
so that it’s a personal experience and meets the needs of each, individual child, young
person and their wider family circumstances – after all, no two families are the same so
why should the Wishes be!

RTCW work with organisations and companies who want to get involved with our work,
using the same ‘handcrafted’ approach. Whilst there are many ways in which your
organisation can support the charity, we will work with you every step of the way to
handcraft the partnership by identifying what suits the needs of your organisation. 

About the wishes we grant
The wishes really can be anything; from singing for Simon Cowell, visiting Legoland or
simply something to make their lives a little more normal, like a laptop or iPad. As a small
charity Round Table Children’s Wish can personalise wishes, working closely with the both
the child and the family, to give them everything they could possibly dream of.

Why we need your support
The charity relies on the support of individuals, community groups and corporate partners
to continue granting the wishes of these brave, inspirational children.

Mike Turner
Round Table Childrens Wish

Des Fulcher from Alpha Knights 41 Club was
instrumental in RTCW receiving the donation
and is seen receiving the Cheque from Albert

Jones Managing Director of the Pleasure
Beach with Karl Sandall an RTCW

representative in attendance.



Not all wishes are large - this  was a recent
Wish presented by National Treasurer Kevin
Lovett to Lewis Muscroft who is 16 years old.

Joining Lewis and Kevin is his mum Alison
Muscroft .






mailto:mike@rtcw.org





mailto:david.leon@btinternet.com
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Welcome to the 41 Book Club

EVENTS  see when we’ll be discussing what categories

DECIDE  vote on which books we’ll read in 2023

SUBSCRIBE sign up to receive 41 Book Club emails

FACEBOOK check out our Group 

WhatsApp Link

PAST SESSIONS

41 Book Club (41BC) is a Special Interest Group organised by 41 Club that is open to all Round Table Family Members (it was originally
started by Round Table eClub). It is run by Stephen Frost (Whitley Bay Round Table and Chairman of the new Metro Tyne 41 Club).

It’s a book club that looks to encourage members to broaden their reading horizons by delving into books from different genres each
month.

Members propose a book from a given monthly category and then take a vote to decide which book they’ll read and discuss online.
In the past, we’ve even managed to get authors to attend a couple of our discussions (see the below links to recordings of Past Sessions).

                                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                                    

May | Historical Fiction
June | Horror

July | Science Fiction
August | Mystery

September | Fantasy
October | Thriller

November | Biography
December | Philosophy






See the Club's Website at
www.41book.clubChildren of Time

Generation Killer

The Book for March is 
Assassin's Apprentice 

by Robin Hobb
This will be discussed on Thursday 16th March at 8pm on-line

https://www.frostybyte.co.uk/events/
https://forms.gle/ReD8s2fKLsHbDYN96
https://forms.gle/fEu8QkQ88U4g3ATf8
https://www.facebook.com/groups/605756853833422/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/HpGqL9lNm354TxBF0LoFgk
https://www.41club.org/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Round_Table_Family_of_clubs
http://www.41book.club/
https://youtu.be/bSqpXErrDJU
https://fb.watch/il3PUkWjtr/


NSSW Stranraer 2023 Friday 6th to Sunday 8th October 

http://www.41clubevents.co.uk/




7th - 9th July 2023



The Kings Court
Alcester, Warwickshire



All walks are based on Millennium Way Circular Walks






2 & 3 Night Packages Available





Book on www.41ClubEvents.co.uk

41 Club National Walking Weekend 2023

https://www.41clubevents.co.uk/


This year sees the 20th anniversary of one of the oldest, and largest, Regional Golf days in 41 club and we hope to celebrate with a
big event. This event was originally for Region 9 (before the 41 club map was redrawn in 2008) and put together by Russell Birch,
Martin Young and Ken Boden from Southend. The chosen venue was Channels golf club near Chelmsford. The first event attracted 12
clubs, 9 from Essex, 2 from Hertfordshire and Welling from Kent. Russell believes it was won by Ken Noble of Hutton and Shenfield
with Colchester Colneside being the team winners. 47 players made it an excellent day and it was agreed to continue the following
year. In 2004 there were only 9 teams but again 45 players. Russell and team believed that the organisation should be passed around
and Gerry Woodruffe from Colneside, who had won the team trophy twice, took over in 2005.

Gerry transformed the event over the 10 years he ran it into a much larger event with a wider spread and after the re-organisation in
2008 it became the Eastern Region Golf Day covering Regions 16, 17, 18 and 19. Numbers of clubs and participants increased, the
attendance of the National President became a regular thing and with the introduction of some raffles and other fund-raising ideas it
became a charity event which to date has given around £15,000 to a whole variety of charities nominated by the winning clubs. The
event was still being held in Channels but in 2014 and 2015 it was noticeable that land being sold off by the owners for building was
having a detrimental effect on the golf course and a decision was made to move to another club. 

By this time Nigel Davies, past National Councillor Region 16, from Ely had taken over the running of the event and we moved just a
short distance to Braintree golf club. They have looked after us really well and the regulars look forward to coming back each year
plus we have recently had some new clubs. Nigel decided to hand over the reins after the 2019 event when I took over. Such a shame
that the 2020 event couldn’t be held due to Covid but we were back up and running in 2021 and 2022. 2023 will be our 20th event
and we are aiming for a good number of clubs and players.

Just a few statistics. Since the beginning we have welcomed 1076 players from 37 different clubs. The biggest event was in 2008 with
84 players with 19 different clubs in 2006. Two clubs, Southend and Brentwood have attended every event, both quite frequently
putting in 2 teams. 

Flyers and entry forms will be sent out shortly by Regional Councillors for the 4 regions and we look forward to celebrating our
anniversary with a bumper number this year when we will be hosting the National President, Steve James. If any club outside the 4
regions wants to join us you will be very welcome and you can email me at eastregiongolf@gmail.com

Looking forward to another great golfing season and seeing everyone in Braintree.

Jim Smith

Eastern Region Charity Golf Day – A putted history.

mailto:eastregiongolf@gmail.com


Algarve 41 Club made a charity donation in December to the Lagos Orphanage (Centro de Assistencia Social Lucinda Anino dos Santos)
to benefit the children at Christmas. The photograph shows Chairman, Mike Trice, handing the donation to the President, Jose Antonio
Carreiro and his wife. Also in the photo is Algarve 41 Club Secretary, Michael Brown 

Mike Smith 
Communication Officer - Algarve 41 Club

















Global Operation Headhunter



Round Table International's
plan to increase Round Table Membership

EVERYWHERE





I have had a request from a young man from India seeking a one year
internship. He is currently in the penultimate year of his 
BSc Management Degree at the University of Warwick. 



He is looking for 1 year Industrial Placement role from July 2023 to June 2024, in the
field of investment banking, consultancy, asset management, or corporate finance.



If you able to help in any way or require further information please get in touch with

Andy Ventress via email international@41club.org



WANTED!
One 
Year 

Internship





Many would have followed across all the media channels the amazing effort by a team of 7 guys who trekked up and across what can
only be described as very tough terrain, including the 5,364m in altitude!
   We have pulled together an amazing line up, which includes Warren Gatland, Former Coach of The British Lions and current Wales
Coach, the event will be held at Nottingham Rugby Club on March 23rd, 2023. 
    Join us and celebrate the team’s success, their story of a bunch of ordinary guys who truly achieve the extraordinary, an evening not
to be missed.
    We have teamed up with the amazing Do Club to bring this event together, please contact Steve Dixon and quote 41Club:
The event will be raising funds for all nominated charities.

YICF
Marcus Jones
Team Everest Co Ordinator 

CELEBRATE WITH THE LADS - 41CLUB EVEREST BASE CAMP SUCCESS

Does your car qualify for the 41 Club Classic Car Rally?
The simple answer is yes! If you love and cherish your car whatever the year, make or model then you can enter it in our Classic Car
Rally.  We love to see older classic cars and modern sports cars but we also welcome anyone who feels their car is interesting or they
just like driving it along country roads on a summer’s day.
   Our Classic Car Rally gives you the opportunity to enjoy a run around quiet countryside with others 41 Club members stopping at
places of interest, enjoying fellowship and refreshments in pubs and cafes along the way.
    So why not come and join us at the Robinswood Hotel and Spa in sunny Gloucestershire from Friday 2nd June to Sunday 4th June for
our Double Gloucester Car Rally by entering your car now? We welcome new enthusiasts and their partners so please come and
discover a new dimension of what 41 Cub can offer. Just look for the Classic Car Rally details in this very Newsletter and enter today,
you’ll have a great time! 

YICF,

Terry Cooper
Rally Secretary. 





https://classicrally.41clubevents.co.uk/
https://classicrally.41clubevents.co.uk/


https://classicrally.41clubevents.co.uk/


Membership: Recruitment and Retention
Communication
Engagement
Fellowship: Activities and members benefits
International
Good Governance
Financial Health

With only weeks to go before I take over the helm of 41 Club, I am looking forward to Jersey not only to meet friends old and new but as
chair of the Forward Planning Committee, I will be presenting our 41 Club Strategy and Action Plan which National Council approved in
our meeting on 11th February. The Covid-19 pandemic has changed our landscape and it has been extremely challenging for all
member related associations to reinvigorate attendance at meetings and National events. As a consequence, we must be mindful that
some individuals will be reluctant to participate and we must do all we can to make members in this position still feel part of 41 Club.
Recruitment and retention have to be our main focus and this strategy sets out how we will lay the foundations to maintain our
membership base, how we will make 41 Club the club of choice for former members of Round Table and like-minded individuals, how
we will establish new clubs, how we will aim to retain our current members and reduce the number of clubs disaffiliating. The strategy
sets out our intention as to how we will further our International relations and increase the members benefits offering and National
events. All of this will be underpinned by good governance and financial health. 

The strategy and accompanying action plan are based on 7 pillars, namely: 

The accompanying Action Plan that will be presented sets out clear deliverable 
actions, who is responsible and by when each under the 7 pillars identified 
above. The plan will form the basis of discussions in all National Council 
Meetings where Board members will report on progress. Furthermore, the 
Forward Planning Committee will monitor progress and identify new actions 
to be included in the plan.
  
I would like to thank everyone on National Council who have helped 
develop the plan especially Peter Walker, Roger Spensley and Stuart Bizley of 
the Forward Planning Committee. 

Yours in Continued Friendship & Continued Tabling

Steve James, National Vice President

Steve

For the latest update on the
Ukraine Appeal look on

Facebook and search for 
"Hilfe die Ankommt"

(Help that Arrives)

Your National Charity 
for 2023-24







Hi Tiddle is a Round Table (Area 45 Midland Shires) event that has been running for over 40 years. Why Hi Tiddle? Well, teams from Round
Tables and 41 Clubs have to walk up a mountain to reach the “Tiddle Point”, where they play tiddledywinks. And…..the Round Table/ 41
Club which tiddles the highest number of points gets to organise the following year’s Hi Tiddle. But there is a bit more to the weekend
which always attracts over 100 Tablers and 41ers – and there are as many 41ers as Tablers these days - as the details below show. 

Hi Tiddle 2023
This year’s Hi Tiddle is being organised by Market Harborough Round Table and Market Harborough 41 Club and we cordially invite you
to join us in South Wales for Hi Tiddle 2023 on the weekend of 24th to 26th March. We are in the beautiful town of Caerleon, located
just outside Newport on the scenic River Usk. Caerleon was originally founded as a Roman fortress and, in addition to the original
amphitheatre, it today provides visitors with picture-postcard views, a fine range of pubs and restaurants, and easy access from the M4.
What did the Romans ever do for us, eh?

Accommodation: Accommodation is at the Holiday Inn, Newport (which, despite the name, is helpfully located on the outskirts of
Caerleon), and includes car parking, a full Welsh buffet breakfast, and complimentary use of the hotel’s mini gym and swimming pool.

Itinerary: Following the time-honoured Tiddle format, once you arrive you are free to enjoy the pubs and restaurants of Caerleon on
Friday afternoon / evening. As previous attendees will be aware, the coveted “Too Tiddled to Tiddle” award is traditionally earned by
someone during this stage of the weekend. 
   On the Saturday morning, coaches will be available to whisk everyone off to the Black Mountains for the main event. Whilst we’re
keeping the full details under wraps for now, the walk will take you up an iconic peak offering (weather permitting!) glorious panoramic
views across South Wales, the Brecon Beacons, and into south-west England. It will, of course, also culminate in a highly competitive
game of bare-knuckle tiddlywinks.
    Following the walk, we’ve secured the exclusive use of a fantastic venue in Abergavenny for your well-earned lunch and
accompanying beverages. When we discovered on our first reconnaissance trip that the barman is the secretary of the local Round Table,
we knew we were on to a winner!
    On our return to the hotel, there will be a Black Tie three-course presentation dinner, including entertainment, special guests and (of
course) the presentation of the usual highly contested Tiddle trophies. For anyone who hasn’t yet exhausted their supply of stamina, the
hotel bar will be available for drinks and more fellowship afterwards, to round off the evening.

Cost: The cost of the weekend, based on two people sharing a room, will be £199, which includes accommodation on Friday and Saturday
night, breakfast on Saturday and Sunday, travel and lunch on Saturday, and dinner on Saturday evening.

We encourage you to share a room, in the interests of fellowship and to allow the maximum possible number of attendees to
enjoy the weekend. However, a limited number of rooms are available on a single-occupancy basis, which will increase the price
to £269 for the weekend. We expect these to go quicky so, if you would prefer a room to yourself, please book early to avoid
disappointment.

Tiddle Legacy:  Although we’ve worked hard to keep the cost of the weekend as low as possible, we’re conscious that times are
tough at the moment. With this in mind, we’d like to encourage all 41 Clubs attending to subsidise their Round Table to the
value of £199 (i.e. one ticket). This could be done either by paying for one particularly deserving Tabler, or by reducing the cost
for all attendees from your Table. However you decide to do it, our hope is that seasoned ‘Tiddlers’ will do whatever they can to
encourage the next generation to join us in Caerleon next March. 

How Do You Book? 
Simply go to our dedicated website https://www.hitiddle.co.uk download the booking form and

email it to marketharborough41club@gmail.com ........ Oh, and don’t forget to pay for your thrilling weekend. 

May the fun and fellowship of this very special event continue long into the future!

Market Harborough 41 Club and Market Harborough Round Table

Want to Tiddle on 24th to 26th March 2023?

Sorry
 - F

ully
 Booked 

- A
void dissapointm
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y booking in

 early

https://www.hitiddle.co.uk/
mailto:marketharborough41club@gmail.com


The RTBI National President's Ball
to book go to https://tickets.roundtable.co.uk/events/orient/

https://tickets.roundtable.co.uk/events/orient/
























https://meet.google.com/pdd-tfjw-kda




IT'S OKAY TO
CALL FOR

HELP
Feeling down? Fed up? Just want to chat?

Phone a 41 Club Buddy today
We are here to listen

Seven days a week 10am – 10pm
.

Your call will be anonymous - we are here for any 41 Club member who
wants to chat about anything that is worrying them.You may be feeling

lonely or isolated; you may have lost touch with your 41 Club. Anything.
We are friendly fellow 41 Club members and are here for you.



You are not alone - you are part of 41 Club




Club41
continued friendship

BUDDIES 03301 07 07 40



If you are likely to need airport parking or
lounge access or a host of other services this

Summer, don't forget to ask Kelly
(fellowship@41club.org for your Holiday Extras

Discount Code. 



41 INTERNATIONAL HYM 2023 Cyprus
Pafos - 12th-15th October 2023

see www.hym2023.com

http://www.41international.net/


The National President's Charity for 2022-2023
Want to join me in making a difference? 

I'm raising money to benefit 
Round Table Children's Wish Limited, 

and any donation will help make an impact.
Thanks in advance for your contribution to 

this cause that means so much to me.



More information about Round Table
Children's Wish Limited: 

It is a very small charity that grants 
handcrafted wishes to children who are
suffering from life threatening illnesses 

across the UK. 
The children we support are between 

the ages of 4 and 17, 
and are suffering from illnesses such as 
Brain Tumors, Leukemia, Cystic Fibrosis,

Muscular Dystrophy, organ failure and other
degenerative illnesses.



You can donate on-line 

AND with the benefit of tax relief
at https://www.gofundme.com/f/41-club-

national-presidents-charity-20223

You can help by buying a copy of Jim's Joke
Book on Amazon using the link below,

available in Hardcover at £19.99
Paperback at £9.99
and Kindle at £7.99

 https://smile.amazon.co.uk/Presidents-Joke-
Book-Jim-Conway/dp/B09RM5KP9G/





email Kelly at fellowship@41club.org for the code


